Sent: 1/10/2023 7:47:01 PM
Subject: DA2022/1494

| would like to object to the DA2022/1494 on the grounds that it is over the 8.5m height
allowed in Pittwater, has very little setback from the neighbouring properties, impedes on the
neighbours’ privacy and sunlight due to the height and having a rooftop pool. This is not in
keeping with the area and natural beauty of Pittwater. This construction replaces open space
with concrete to an overly large scale in width and height.

Kind regards,

Emma Capell

Baroona Road, Church Point



